


April 20,2009 

City of Falcon Heights 
2077 W. Larpenteur Are. W. 
Falcon Heights, MN 5 5 1 1 3 

Am: Ms Deborah Jones 

Subject: 1496 Larpenteur Garage 

Dear Ms Jones, 

Per our conversation, please find herein my preliminary request for approval 
to build a five ( 5 )  car garage with a two (2) foot side yard setback, 
occupying more than 40 percent of rear yard area and exceeding more than 
1,000 square feet in size. My reasons for this request are 1) as silly as it 
sounds I would have less snow to shovel, 2) offer my tenants more value for 
their rent, 3) create a more appealing back alley view with cars being inside 
a garage rather than outside, 4) improve my property value, which will 
increase my tax base, g d  for the city, 5 )  in the last couple of years I have 
seen a number of new garages built by my alley neighbors and hope I too 
can do the same. 

I\e included additional information for your review. 

If you should have any questions, please feel free to contact me and I wait 
for your response. 

71 15 62"d~ve.  N. 
New Hope, MN 55428 
65 1 -592-266 1 CeiI 
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